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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Joe Gilbert

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 2:17 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Cc: Erin Moore

Subject: Suckert BLA Comments

Thanks for the opportunity to comment, after review of the additional information provided, the Boundary Line 

Movement does not impede on any well or On site sewage setbacks or regulations.  Please consider this as Health 

Department approval.  

 

Thanks. 

 

Joe Gilbert, R.S. 
Licensed On-site Wastewater  
Designer & Inspector #5200273 
 
Kittitas County Environmental Health 

507 N. Nanum Suite 101 

Ellensburg, Wa 98926 

509-933-8262 
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